

## BROOKFIELD JUNIOR SCHOOL YEAR 4 ~ 'FIVE GOLD RINGS' PRODUCTION



30th November 2016

Dear Year 4 Parent/Carer

We are excited to confirm details of our Christmas production 'Five Gold Rings'. There will be two performances this year; the first will be on Monday 12<sup>th</sup> December at 2pm, and the second on Tuesday 13<sup>th</sup> December at 9am.

We will not charge for spectator entry, and as such will not be allocating specific seats. Therefore, once you have booked to attend, seat allocation will be on a first-come, first-served basis for the performance. Doors will open at 1.45pm on Monday and 8.50am on Tuesday.

We ask that you let us know how many spectators will be attending so that we can ensure fair distribution of seats. If you have any special requirements, (e.g. wheelchairs) please notify us, as space is very limited. Please note that it is not possible to squeeze any extra people in and there will be no standing space. To confirm your attendance, please complete the reply slip and send it back to your child's teacher.

## Please do not attempt to book places directly through the school office.

The responsibility for many aspects of our play is very much placed upon the children, which ensures that the pupils share the responsibility for its success. All cast members, stagehands, light and sound technicians will be advised as to what they will need to wear.

We appreciate that many of you, as their parents/carers, will want to take one or two photographs of your own child during the performance. May we remind you that these photographs will be for 'home' use only and not for publication in any way.

Many thanks in advance for your support, and we look forward to seeing you during our adventure to find the golden ring!

The Year 4 Team

YEAR 4 CHRISTMAS PRODUCTION

I wish to book .......ticket(s) for 'Five Gold Rings' on:

2pm Monday 12<sup>th</sup> December 2016

9am Tuesday 13<sup>th</sup> December 2016

Child's Name \_\_\_\_\_\_ Class

Signed







